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December 9, 2005 
 
 

The Honorable Colleen M. Dale 
Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102 
 
Dear Secretary of the Commission: 
 
 Attached please find the HC and NP Rebuttal Testimony of Craig A. Unruh, 
Executive Director- Regulatory for Southwestern Bell Telephone, L.P., d/b/a AT&T 
Missouri (“AT&T Missouri”).  The Highly Confidential version of our two Lucent tandem 
switch Mr. Unruh’s Rebuttal Testimony is Highly Confidential because it includes 
marketing analyses or other market-specific information relating to services offered in 
competition with others.   
 
 If you have any questions, please let me know.  Thank you in advance for your 
attention to this matter. 
 
       Very Truly Yours, 
 
       /s/ Mimi B. MacDonald 
 
       Mimi B. MacDonald 

 
 


